

MINUTES OF THE GENERAL EDUCATION COMMITTEE
CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, FRESNO
5200 N. Barton Avenue, M/S ML 34
Fresno, California 93740-8014
Office of the Academic Senate

Phone: (559) 278-2743						Fax: (559) 278-5745

Friday, February 11, 2022


1.                 	Approval of Agenda 
2.  	           	Approval of Minutes 
3.  	           	Communications and Announcements
A. GE Themes
B. APM215

4.  	           	Old Business
A. ASAM88
B. ASAM148
C. PH92 

5.  	           	New Business

A. PHIL108
  	    
6.  	     	Tabled Items

7.  	     	Adjournment
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	College
	Notes / Attendance
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X

	Aaron Schuelke
	CAH
	 X

	Vartuhi Tonoyan
	CSB
	X     

	Susan Mirlohi
	CHHS
	
 X

	Michael Bishop
	CSM
	X

	Chadley James (Chair)
	CSS
	
X

	Ellen Woo
	CSM
	X

	
	LCOE
	

	
	
	    

	Chris Beck
	Guest
	X         

	Kathy Dunbar
	Student Affairs
	X

	Bernadette Muscat
	Undergraduate Studies
	X

	Douglas Fraleigh, Guest
	University Assessment
	X

	Lynette Guzman
	KSOEHD
	

	Luis Gordo Pelaez
	CAH
	X

	D’Aungillique Jackson
	ASI Student Representative
	







Minutes: February 11th, 2022

Approval of Agenda - Approved Unanimously
Approval of Minutes - Approved Unanimously

Communications and Announcements

GE Themes - Committee met this morning and is resuming activity from 2020 on GE themes.

APM 215 - Chadley updated the committee that he had worked with Technology Services to address issues with APM 215. 

AB 928 - Requires that a task force be created at the state level including CCC, CSU, and UC representatives to create a unified GE pattern between all three systems. This may result in a three unit reduction in GE, among other potential changes. Guidance may be given by June 2023, but the timeline is unknown at this time. 

Old Business

ASAM 88 - Minor revisions were made. Pending a slight change to wording regarding E-Portfolio letting students know only one assignment of multiple needed to be submitted, the course was approved unanimously.

ASAM 148 - Luis brought up concerns regarding the 2000 word requirement for the UD GE areas. Clarified that word total can be cumulative through multiple assignments. Course was returned to faculty to clarify writing issues, the submission of one assignment for E-Portfolio, and some formatting errors. 

PH 92 - Michael and Susan reviewed revisions to the course. Michael reiterated that, as a general policy for future B4 courses, that having category 1 & 2 as a prerequisite would be helpful and any that want to be open to category 3 & 4 to submit a new “L” curriculum request. Course was approved unanimously.

New Business

PHIL 108 - Aaron and Chadley will be reviewing the course. 
  
	    
Tabled Items

N/A

Adjournment at 12:50 pm
